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Dispute Resolution Programs Act 
Alternate Dispute Resolution Services 

 
January 2021 

 
 

The County of San Bernardino is seeking proposals from qualified Proposers to provide alternate 
dispute resolution (ADR) services on a contractual basis, for ADR services for civil, family law and 
probate matters, and for small claims and landlord-tenant matters.  Proposers must meet 
requirements of the Dispute Resolution Programs Act of 1986 (“DRPA”). 
 
The Request For Proposals (RFP) is anticipated to be released during January 2021.  Interested 
parties must be registered in the County of San Bernardino Electronic Procurement Network 
(ePro) system https://epro.sbcounty.gov. 
 
For questions regarding release of the RFP or registering in ePro, contact the County of San 
Bernardino by e-mail to Craig.Congdon@cao.sbcounty.gov, or at 909-387-4603. 
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